
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

As ever, the year has flown by. Can you believe that we’re 
already into the last half-term of the 2024-2025 academic year?  

This is, as always, our busiest half-term, with lots of trips and 
events on the horizon. For our year 6 pupils, this half-term is filled 
with transition visits for secondary school and an exciting look at 
their next step.  

We thank you for the wonderful support you’ve given to the school 
this year and look forward to welcoming you in for more events!  

Reporting harm online 

As a school, we are regularly 
sent ways to help children 
stay safe online which may be 
helpful to you.  

If you need to report harmful content or 
interactions online, please follow the link 
below: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/report-
issue/ 

Roblox 

Following a number of recent concerns in 
the national media, Roblox have now 
implemented new parental controls. Take a 
look to see how these can support you: 

https://corp.roblox.com/
newsroom/2025/04/new-parental-controls-
on-roblox 

Gemini AI 

As the world gets more 
excited about AI, we need 
to continue to consider its 
impact on children. You may 
not realise that Gemini AI 
will now be active as standard on new 
Google phones. This means that, even if you 
have robust parental controls, your child 
will still have full access to the internet 
through this AI. This access can, however, 
be turned off.  

No Mobile May—thank you! 

We wanted to thank you for the 
support that you offered to No 
Mobile May. We know that it 
meant a lot to pupils and they talked to 
school staff a lot about what they’d being 
talking to you about all morning.  

Going forwards, please continue to be 
mindful of the wonderful gift you’re giving 
your children when they have your undivided 
attention. Thank you!  

Share your experience 

If you would like to, we have be encouraged 
to invite you to take part in this survey 
about your experience with your child’s first 
phone.  

https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/take-our-
survey-share-your-experience-on-your-
childs-first-smartphone/ 

THANK YOU AND WELL 
DONE 

A huge well done to all of our 
year 6s for their outstanding 
effort in their SATs last half-
term. They did themselves so proud! 

We also know that this required lots of 
support from home—not just this year but 
throughout your child’s education. Thank you 
for all you have done!  



Victoria Day parade 

On Saturday 7th 
June, we invite you to 
join in with the 
Victoria Day parade, 
which will be taking 
place in Aldershot. 
This is a great opportunity to 
celebrate and don’t forget to dress 
up for the watery theme!  

The parade will begin at 11am and will 
progress through town for around 45 
minutes—1 hour.  

If you would like to be involved with 
the school’s walk, please meet at 
Prince’s Hall at 10.50am. 

We can’t wait to see lots of you 
there!  

Operation Angiolini  

Operation Angiolini is run by 
Hampshire policen and specifically 
addresses non-contract sexual 
offences—this includes exposure, 
voyeurism, up-skirting and 
outraging public decency. These 
events will always be reported to 
the police by the school if 
witnessed.  

In addition, Hampshire police are 
encouraging us to remind you to 
report anything which makes you 
feel uncomfortable or unsafe 
around the school.  

In addition, please see Hampshire’s 
Public Safety pages: https://
www.hampshire.police.uk/cp/crime-
prevention/personal-
safety-how-to-stay-
safe/ 

Dame Milkingson 

Some of you will have noticed the special 
visitor in our front office—Dame 
Milkingson! Please feel free to pop along 
to meet her.  

You may notice her at some of our events 
in the future. She is udderly thrilled to 
be with us.  

Cold water shock 

Even in the beautiful sunshine, cold water 
shock is a real danger. Please ensure your 
child knows how to keep themselves safe 
around bodies of water and, if they do get 
into trouble, remember:  

 

Roll over * Act quickly * 
Get warm 

British Values Day 

We could not be more 
excited for our British 
Values Day, held on Friday 6th June, 
but with events running all week.  

Your child will learn traditional dances 
such as Maypole and Morris dancing. 
They will have the opportunity to take 
part in a street party and learn some 
jazzy 1940s moves! We will learn about 
the importance of VE Day and Victoria 
Day, including of course the role of the 
military in Europe’s victory.  

We are so excited to hold this event—
our biggest and best British Values 
event yet. Please wear red, white and 
blue or any uniforms such as Scouts 
or Brownies.  



Key Dates 

June 

Monday 2nd June: First day of Summer 2 term 

W/C 2nd: Year 4 national multiplication check 

Tuesday 3rd-Thursday 5th: Year 6 residential 

Wednesday 4th: Year 3 Wisley trip 

Friday 6th: British Values Day 

Saturday 7th: Victoria Day Parade 

Friday 13th: Year 4 Ogden trust workshop (selected children) 

W/C 16th: Refugee Week 

Monday 16th-Tuesday 17th: Year 4 first aid workshops 

Friday 20th: Sports Day 

Friday 27th: School Fest! 

W/C 30th: Geography Week—whole school 

July 

Friday 4th July: Cricket festival (selected children)  

W/C 7th: Year 6 Bikeability Week  

Friday 11th: Bastille Day 

Monday 14th: Year 6 afternoon dress rehearsal (Year 3 attend) 

Tuesday 15th: Year 6 afternoon performance (Year 4 & 5 attend) 

Wednesday 16th: Year 6 evening performance 

Wednesday 16th: Mufti day for uniform donations 

Thursday 17th: Camo Day 

Friday 18th July: Last day of term—half day with church visit (further details 
to follow) 

As always, please look at our other communications for any further information. 

 

Following these, we hope that you have a wonderful summer holiday. For your 
diaries, school resumes as follows:  

Wednesday 3rd September: INSET day (no children in school) 

Thursday 4th September: Children’s first day back 



 



 


